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Valley Reporter Notice

Voters of The Town of Warren

The FY 2022 Town of Warren approved budget by the Selectboard is now posted on the Warren Website
at www.warrenvt.org for your viewing. There will be NO Town Meeting Day Meeting this year due to
the concerns surrounding the pandemic. The board will host 2 Informational Budget meetings to
answer any questions that you may have as follows:

Sunday, Feb 20" at 5:00 PM — Warren Town Hall/Library — Top Floor. This is an in-person meeting for
anyone wanting to ask questions about the budget. Please wear your mask prior to entering the Town
Hall and throughout the meeting. This meeting will also be streamed live by MRVTV and available
thereafter on their YouTube channel.

Tuesday, Feb 22, 6:30PM — Regularly Scheduled Selectboard meeting with Zoom attendance encouraged
for those who do not wish to take part in the in-person meeting on the 2oth. This will serve as the
second Informational meeting for voters to ask questions not answered by the MRVTV video.

All Articles on the Warning will be voted by Australian Ballot between the hours of 7:00 am and 7:00 pm,
Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at the Warren Town Hall, located at 413 Main Street, Warren, VT 05675

At the same time ballots will be available for the Harwood Unified Union School District Budget and the
proposed creation of the Central Vermont Career Center in Barre Vt.......




